
We are making Epic 
Improvements to your 
Healthcare!

Together we are Epic!

River People Health Center (RPHC) and  
Journey to Recovery (JTR) are excited to 
announce our new Electronic Health Record (EHR) 
system starting July 23!
These changes will enhance your healthcare experience:
• “One-stop” check-in at each clinic.
•  Better care: Improved coordination and accuracy.
•  Quick access to your records via the MyChart app.
•  Additional options for medication refills and notifications.

Monday, July 22 RPHC will be closed to complete 
the system upgrades.
Starting July 23, please arrive 20 minutes prior to your scheduled  
appointment and bring in all Registration Documentation to ensure a  
smooth check-in process.
We appreciate your patience during this transition. Thank you!
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